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January 31, 2018
RE:  Field Trip Fredericton
Dear Parent or Guardian:  

Please be advised that Grade 7G, 7L, 7\8K, 8J and 8B students are invited to travel to Fredericton on Tuesday February 6, 2018 as an educational school trip. Students will be leaving the school at 8:20 a.m. and returning to Southern Victoria High School parking lot around 4:15p.m. Parents and guardians are responsible for picking their child up.  This trip will cost your child $5. 
Our agenda for the day will be as follows: 

	8:30 a.m.
	Leave PAMS

	10:00-11:00
	Visit and tour Legislature Assembly

	11:00 - 12:00
	Tour the NB Sports Hall Fame

	12:00 -1:00
	Tour the Beaverbrook Art Galley

	1:20 – 2:20
	Lunch at Regent Mall

	4:15
	Arrive back at SVHS


The Art Gallery, Legislature and Sports Hall of Fame do not allow book bags or knapsacks; they must be left on the bus.  We asked the students to pack a snack and lunch. 
It order for your child to go on this trip, he\she must return this consent form and the $5.00 by Monday, February 5, 2018 in order to participate. 
We look forward to an exciting day with your child.  

All the best, 
Mr. McCarthy
---------------------------------------------Please cut and return ---------------------------------------------------------------
( I give consent for my child, _____________________________________ (print child’s name) to participate in the school trip to Fredericton on February 6, 2018.  I realize that I need to send my child with proper clothing, as well as snacks, and a lunch for the day.  
_______________________________ 


_______________________________
Parent Name (please print)



             Parent Signature



Perth-Andover Middle School


20 Nissen Street


Perth-Andover, N.B., E7H 3G1


273-4760   fax: 273-4763


Principal, Claudine Dionne


Vice-Principal, Dan McCarthy

















